
Memory Loss Solutions®          
EHL Campus Support Group 

Monday, October 2nd
5:00 - 6:00 pm 

@ Main Campus

Tuesday, October 17th
12:30 - 1:30 pm 

@ Main Campus

Alzheimer’s Support Group
Thursday, Oct. 12th & 26th

1:30 - 3:30 pm
@ Good Samaritan Society
3500 Hilyard Street, Eugene

Support Groups
We have had such a fun summer here at EHL with Music in the Meadow, watching 
the Eclipse, games at the Park, and just enjoying the beautiful sun, just to name a few 
wonderful memories! Thank you for being a part of the fun and family at EHL! 
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A Look Back at Summer



Ryan was born and grew up in Springfield. When asked about his family, Ryan shared 
that he is “married to his best friend and the love of his life, Amber, and they have three 
wonderful kids.” He also has a brother and a sister. In his spare time, Ryan loves to be with 
family. He also enjoys sports and the outdoors.

Ryan has been a part of the EHL community since May 2017. He is one of our Maintenance 
Workers and helps to keep our campus running smoothly. When asked why he likes 
working at EHL, Ryan replied,  “I love it when I get to work with the residents and I love 
fixing things around our community.”

We are pleased to announce that Ryan is our October 2017 
Employee of the Month!

Employee SpotlighT
Ryan @ Maintenance

In Remembrance

Florence came to EHL in January of 2015. Jackie, Resident Coordinator 
in our Redwood Home, shared that, “Florence was a very strong-
minded woman and very loving towards her baby dolls. When she 
smiled, it just made you feed good inside.” Florence passed away at 
the age of 92.

Alice came to EHL in April of 2014.  Amee, EHL Administrator, shared 
with us that, “I will always remember Alice’s bright blue eyes and her 
mischievous laugh! She had a very big heart and loved to help others. 
She also loved music, activities, and being outside.” Alice passed 
away at the age of 87. We will truly miss her.

Thank you, Ryan, for your hard work, your dedication, and for being a part of our EHL team!

Harvest of the Month

Detering Orchards is a family-owned farm in the heart of the 
Willamette Valley, perhaps best known for growing over thirty 
varieties of apples that ripen starting in June and on through 
the middle of November. They have a farm stand and offer 
u-pick. We are proud to be supporting our local farms!

The Harvest of the Month for October is Apples 
from Detering Orchards in Harrisburg, OR. 

Florence Plog

Alice Archibald

Ryan’s Words of Wisdom: 
“Life teaches us to make good use of time while time teaches us the value of life.”--Unknown

Ginny came to EHL in October of 2011. Dee Dee, Resident Coordinator 
in our Birch Home, shared with us that, “Ginny loved her children 
very much. She loved to read, play bingo, and do activities. And she 
especially loved getting her hair done!” Ginny passed away at the 
age of 92.

Virginia “Ginny” King

EHL Activity Corner

Frankie came to EHL in March of 2017. Destiny, Resident Coordinator 
in our Willow Home, shared that, “Frankie and her family will be 
greatly missed by all of the Willow staff. She will be remembered for 
her big smile and her great sense of humor.” Frankie passed away 
at the age of 91.

Frankie Grammon

Kitty came to EHL in February of 2017. Staff from our Aspen Home 
shared with us that, “Kitty was a very sweet and funny woman 
with a spunky personality. She had a big family and was very family-
oriented. We will all miss her very much. ” Kitty passed away at the 
age of 93.

Katherine “Kitty” Stout

 (at The Club, too!)

Thursday, October 5th @ 1:45 hosted by Redwood Home
Apple Sun Catchers!

Wednesday, October 11th @ 1:45 hosted by Cedar Home
Fall Leaves Collage Art!

Friday, October 27th @ 1:45 hosted by Mt. Hood Home
Pumpkin Decorating!

Tuesday, October 31st @ 1:45 hosted by The Club
Halloween Party!


